
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 1:30 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure  
 
Hi Steve - just disclosing that I attended the Cubs game last night as a guest of a personal friend mark 
Tebbe - since it’s a pre existing relationship wasn’t sure if needed to disclosure but wanted to be extra 
careful. Other guests with us were large university leaders.  
 
Thanks  
Samir  
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